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Sent: 30 July 2018 17:07
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Consultee Comments for Planning Application 18/01159/LB

A consultee has commented on a Planning Application. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 5:07 PM on 30 Jul 2018 from Mr Mark Recchia (planning@banbury.gov.uk) on behalf of Banbury Town Council.
	Application Summary

	Reference:
	18/01159/LB

	Address:
	The Old Malthouse St Johns Road Banbury 

	Proposal:
	Change of use from B1(a) offices to provide 25 No residential apartments with ancillary parking, bin storage and amenity area (Resubmission of 17/02168/LB) 

	Case Officer:
	James Kirkham 

	Click for further information



	Comments Details

	Comments:
	No objections



